
 

 

Parent Notice 2024-2025/451 
Closing Ceremony Rehearsal and Performance 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

   

Your child has been invited to attend the closing ceremony performance. Students are required 

to attend the rehearsals and performances on the following dates. It is imperative that students 

attend punctually. Details are as follows: 

 

Event Dates Time Venue 

Rehearsal July 7 and July 9, 2025 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM School Hall 

Closing Ceremony July 14, 2024 8:00 AM School Hall 

 

 

Your cooperation in ensuring your child's attendance and timely participation is greatly 

appreciated. Should you have any queries or concerns regarding the schedule, please contact Mr. 

Mak Fei at 2461 1555. 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

  

 

Chan Yuet Ping 

Principal 

 

July 5, 2024  


